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Lou Mansolillo

From: je ha <jenhindc@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 5:48 PM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Timber Industry Expansion Bills

To whom it may concern: 
 
Please let it be known that this Rhode Island native and voter strongly OPPOSES the following three 
bills:  
H7618 
H7728 
H7729 
 
Neither the timber industry nor RIDEM can be trusted to act in the best interests of Rhode Island 
forests. Rhode Island needs to protect what remains of forested land.  
 
Please do not sell us out! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jennifer Haga 


